
 

The Linc; 

Principal's Message: 
It has been an exciting week at Lincoln. Our kids have been talking about Halloween 
costumes, trick or treating and decorating pumpkins.  If the weather is nice on Friday, 
we will have our Halloween parade at 2:00. We  will do 2 laps around the building, and 
return for class parties.  Please be sure not to send costumes that have weapons, 
might be offensive or too scary. Students must be able to get into their costumes 
independently. 
  
We had our first lockdown drill. Public safety officers usually attend our drills to 
observe our procedures, and they indicated that our students and staff did a great 
job. 
  
As a reminder, there is no school next Monday November 1st.  While students enjoy a 
day off, our teachers will be receiving additional training on how to implement our 
new reading curriculum. Next Friday, November 5

th
, we will have a day of Kindness. 

Each class will find some way to express and demonstrate kindness to 
others.  Kindness and respect is something we strive for every day at Lincoln, but on 
Friday we will work extra hard to be kind.  

  

I hope you all can enjoy a fun and safe long weekend. 

     October 28, 2021 

10/29 - Pumpkin Contest - No 

pumpkins will be accepted after 

8:10am 

10/29 - Halloween Parade outside 

–weather permitting 

11/1    - No School-Professional 

Development Day 

11/22  - Picture Re-take Day 

11/24-11/26 - Thanksgiving Break 

11/29   - Return to School 

End of Day Pickup 

It is imperetive that your child be picked up on time.  Our staff has other obligations that 

they need to attend to after school.  Students that are not picked up will be waiting outside.            

          -Thank you 

You child is welcome to bring their Halloween costume to school with them 

tomorrow.  Please have your child practice independently dressing in their 

costume, we will not have volunteers in the building to assist so this is 

imparitive.   Our parade will begin at 2:00pm, weather permitting, and we will 

do 2 laps outside before coming in to enjoy classroom parties.  We welcome 

parents to come and watch the parade.  Thank you in advance for assuring 

that all costumes are school appropriate. 

NO SCHOOL Monday, November 1, 2021  

Pumpkin Contest:  If your child is participating in the pumpkin contest, 

please be sure to bring their completed pumpkin to their normal drop off door 

before 8:10am.  We will have 5th grade student council members stationed at each 

entrance to help with the drop off/check in process. 


